
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
Date: April 24, 2020 

To: Whom it May Concern 

From: The Village of Fontana Board of Trustees 

Re: July 4, 2020 Fireworks Cancellation 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 
After considerable discussion and monitoring the ever-evolving COVID-19 situation, Village 
officials have made the difficult decision to cancel this year’s Fourth of July fireworks display. 
The decision was made now to help alleviate the required preparation and planning necessary 
to successfully execute the show. Based on the information we have received, we feel it will be 
premature for a large gathering of several thousands of people to come together safely in early 
July. Your health and welfare are our number one priority, and we want to play our part in 
keeping everyone safe. We thank you for your patience and understanding during these unique 
circumstances. Please be healthy and stay safe! 
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